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DATE: 11/12/2024 – DOH Memo Release 

RE: Health Homes Serving Adults and/or Children  

UPDATE: Adjusted Rates for Health Home Plus Care Management - 4% COLA 

IMPACTED PLANS: Medicaid, HIV SNPs, and HARP  

 

Dear MetroPlusHealth Provider, 

DOH has released guidance to notify that (retro) effective April 1, 2023, the Medicaid 
rates for Health Home Plus Care Management have been adjusted to include the 4% 
Cost of Living Adjustment (COLA) increase, per the 2023-2024 New York State enacted 
budget.  

Table: Impacted HH Rate Codes  
Health Home (HH) Rate Codes in Effect for Health Home Services 

Rate 
Code Rate Description Rate Applies To 
1853 Health Home Plus/Care Management Health Homes Serving Adults 
1860 Health Home Services - Adult Home 

Transition (2) 
HHs Serving Adult Home Class Members 

1861 Adult Home Assessment and 
Management Fee (2) 

HHs Serving Adult Home Class Members 

1864 Health Home Services - Children (Low) Health Homes Serving Children 
1865 Health Home Services - Children 

(Medium) 
Health Homes Serving Children 

1866 Health Home Services - Children (High) Health Homes Serving Children 
1867 High Fidelity Wrap (HFW) Health Homes Serving Children 
1868 Health Home-CANS Assessment 

(Children) 
Health Homes Serving Children 

1869 Health Home Services - Children (Low) 
(Inc FFP) 

Health Homes Serving Children 

1870 Health Home Services - Children 
(Medium) (Inc FFP) 

Health Homes Serving Children 

1871 Health Home Services - Children (High) 
(Inc FFP) 

Health Homes Serving Children 

1873 Health Home Care Management Health Homes Serving Adults 
1874 Health Home High Risk/Need Care 

Management 
Health Homes Serving Adults 

1875 Home and Community Based Services 
Assessment Fee 

Health Homes Serving Children 
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MetroPlusHealth systems configuration is in progress to process and pay the updated 
rates for these services and issue retro-active payment adjustments to providers for any 
Health Home Plus Care Management claims previously paid with dates of service on or 
after April 1, 2023.  

 

 

If you have any questions regarding this memo, please contact MetroPlusHealth at: 
ProviderRelationsOps@metroplus.org. 

 
Thank you. 
MetroPlusHealth 
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